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NOTE FROM THE Permanent Mission OF BRAZIL REQUESTING THAT THE TOPIC “THIRD Meeting of Ministers and High-Level Authorities Responsible for Policies on Decentralization, Local Government, and Citizen Participation” be placed on the agenda for the regular 
Permanent Council meeting scheduled for June 29, 2005
PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL TO THE OAS
2600 Virginia Avenue, N.W., Suite 412
Washington, D.C.  20037

Washington, D.C.
June 15, 2005
No. 008

Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to inform you that the Brazilian Government will host the Third Meeting of Ministers and High-Level Authorities Responsible for Policies on Decentralization, Local Government, and Citizen Participation in Recife, Pernambuco, on October 20 and 21, 2005.

The proposed theme of the event is “Local government, citizen participation, and promoting regional development:  Mechanisms for intergovernmental coordination and social consensus-building.”

Considering that resolution AG/RES. 1993 (XXXIV-O/04) instructs the Permanent Council to convene the meeting, I would appreciate your kind assistance in placing the topic on the agenda of a future meeting of the Council.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Osmar Chohfi

Ambassador

Permanent Representative to the OAS
His Excellency
Ambassador Alberto Borea Odría
Chair of the Permanent Council
Permanent Representative of Peru to the OAS
Washington, D.C.
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